November 11, 1980

Mr. Seth Dorian

Chairman, Armenian Community of Atlanta
230 Spalding Drive

Atlanta, Georgia 30328

pDear Mr. Dorian:

On Wednesday, March 11, 1581, our Diocese will be celebrating
its annual Women Saints Day.

Working together with our Women's Advisory Council, we ini-
tiated this special commemoration in 1975 in order to honor the
many women saints of our Church. Each year, programs are orga-
nized on local and regional levels, prepared and attended by the
women of the community. Such commemorations have generally con-
sisted of a special church service in which women participate, as
well as luncheon and appropriate program of music, poetry and in-
formational talks. As this 1s a Dioccesan-wide celebration, we
hope very much to add your participation to that of all your
sister church communities.

Please set this day aside in your parish as Women Saints
Day. If you have further questions, as you very well may have,
kindly be in touch with the Chairperson of the Primate's Advisory
Council, Mrs. Lily Ajemian, 11 Bluefield Court, Hillsdale, HNew
Jersey 07642. Tel. 201-666-4175.

We look forward to your participation. Hay God bless and be
with your community end may His Spirit grace you with vision and
strength in His service.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Mancogian
Primate

Enclosure: General Outline
Service Book



